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Date: 26 September 2022 12:10:42

Dear Planning Inspectorate,
Have so very often loved the sight of the wonderful, and so ancient a sight as Stonehenge, I would most
fervently ask that a roadway which might seriously damage one of our country’s most beautiful and wondrous
sights should not by any means (for however much in a hurry motorists might now be) be damaged or lessened
by any means which it is within our human power to prevent and to keep our beautiful Stonehenge for the awe
and gratitude for our children and grandchildren forever.
Very sincerely,
Eileen Pirie,
Oxford




